
Kristen Stewart

Kristen Stewart is best known for her role as Bella Swan in
The Twilight Saga, which catapulted the actress into A-list
stardom.  Born  in  Los  Angeles,  she  was  raised  in  the
entertainment  industry:  Her  father,  a  stage  manager  and
television  producer,  and  her  mother,  a  script  supervisor,
taught their daughter everything she needed to know about
Hollywood. She began acting at the age of eight and has since
appeared in numerous movies, including Panic Room, Catch That
Kid, Zathura, Snow White and the Huntsman, The Runaways, and
many more.

America  loved  to  follow  Stewart’s  real-life  celebrity
relationship when she was dating hunky Twilight co-star Robert
Pattinson. The celebrity couple were very private when they
first started dating, keeping their love life low-profile in
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2008. The pair didn’t officially acknowledge the romance until
2012,  when  the  young  actress  was  caught  in  a  celebrity
cheating scandal. Us Weekly posted photos of Stewart getting
cozy with her Snow White and The Huntsman director, Rupert
Sanders. She issued a public apology to her boyfriend, and
attempted to reconcile, but was unable to and they ultimately
split  for  good.  It  appears  that  Stewart  cannot  escape
relationship  news  when  it  comes  to  her  love  life.  Most
recently, Stewart was in a relationship with French singer and
actress SoKo, who is rumored to have also dated Pattinson.
However, Stewart ended her relationship with the songstress in
May 2016 and has since been spotted with her former flame,
Alicia Cargile.


